
   
 

Announcement on the Temporary Suspension of Corporate Internet Banking IGTB Services  

Dear customers, 

Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited (“the Bank”) would like to inform you that we will 

do system maintenance and please kindly note that Corporate Internet Banking (IGTB) will be 

temporarily suspended on date and time as mentioned below: 

 

All services will resume gradually after the mentioned period. Customers are advised to make 

necessary arrangements in advance. For any further questions or assistance, please contact 

(+66)087-6502916,083-9969691 

We apologized for any inconvenience that may cause. 

 

                                                                                Bank of China (Thai) Public Company Limited 

                                                                                                         29 August 2022 

 

Business type  Time of suspension  

Corporate Internet Banking (iGTB NET, 

iGTB MOBILE, iGTB CONNECT and 

iGTB API) 

3 September 2022 at 11:30pm -4 September 2022 

6:00am, while Account Activity Enquiry Service, 

including customized reporting and MT940 service, 

will be temporarily suspended until 11:00 am. 

Corporate Internet Banking (iGTB NET, 

iGTB MOBILE, iGTB CONNECT and 

iGTB API) 

10 September 2022 at 11:30pm-11 September 2022 

7:30am, while Account Activity Enquiry Service, 

including customized reporting and MT940 service, 

will be temporarily suspended until 11:00 am. 

Corporate Internet Banking (iGTB NET, 

iGTB MOBILE, iGTB CONNECT and 

iGTB API) 

12 September 2022 at 11:30pm -13 September 2022 

6:30am, while Account Activity Enquiry Service, 

including customized reporting and MT940 service, 

will be temporarily suspended until 9:00 am. 


